
Grand Strand Corvettes!!
The September meeting of GSC was held at the Hanser House 
in Litchfield Beach September 14th at 4:00 PM. There were 
13 members present. !!
Pres. Pat welcomed all. !!
Treas. David presented the Treasurers report showing a 
balance of $XXXX.XX after expenses of  $XX.!
He mentioned we need 39 cars for our show to break even on 
November 15th at the Camping Connection.!
 !
Sec. Dick reported the minutes are available on the web 
site.!
 !
Under old business, Pres. Pat reported that we have 
received approval from the IRS for our application to 
become tax free as a 501C3 organization. He thanked those 
who had made this possible. Jason's House is finished for 
the year and Pres. Pat thanked all those who provided rides 
for the kids. Future meeting sites were discussed with 
several ideas mentioned. Treas. David questioned the 
continued support for Scents For Soldiers? Pres. Pat said 
he was going to find out if we should continue supporting 
them or make a change in our charities!!
New business!
 !
The Toy Run was mentioned. It will be the first Saturday in 
December. Several business will help supply toys. !
  !
Pres. Pat gave a GM news update. Production of the C7 is 
continuing even though there is a problem with parking 
brakes and air bags. Chevy will product the ZR1  Zora 
starting in 2017. It will be mid engine and will be limited 
edition of 1,500 sold for $150,000. They will continue to 
produce the C7 until 2020.!!



Several future trip possibilities were discussed. More 
information will be forthcoming. Pres. Pat reported on the 
Anniversary trip. There were too many cars in the caravan 
but there seemed to be plenty of beer. All members are 
encouraged to join the Museum so the club gains points. !
 !
Upcoming events are  on the web site. This Saturday 
MaggiD’s is having a cruise in. Get there early to get a 
good parking spot. Coffee and cars had 40 cars at the first 
event. Remember it is the first Sunday of each month and we 
are the sponsor.!
 !
Meeting was adjourned at 4:25PM. The meeting was followed 
by fellowship and a good meal.!!
Dick Mahany , Secretary


